
REGULATORY SUB COMMITTEE 

 
At a meeting of the Regulatory Sub Committee on Wednesday, 17 December 2014 in 
the Marketing Suite, Municipal Building 
 
 

 
Present: Councillors K. Loftus (Chairman), Wallace (Vice-Chairman) and 
P. Hignett  
 
Apologies for Absence: None 
 
Absence declared on Council business:  None 
 
Officers present: K. Cleary and J. Tully 
 
Also in attendance:  One Member of the press 

 

 
 
 Action 

REG7 APPLICATION TO TRANSFER PREMISES LICENCE 
CARLO'S PIZZA 13 HIGH STREET RUNCORN 

 

  
  The hearing was opened at 2.00 p.m. The Council’s 

Licensing Solicitor advised the Sub-Committee that the 
applicant’s Solicitor had requested an adjournment of the 
hearing.  The request was considered and the adjournment 
was granted by the Sub Committee.  The hearing was 
adjourned to Wednesday 14 January 2015 at 6.30 p.m. in 
the Council Chamber Halton Borough Council Town Hall 
Heath Road Runcorn WA7 5TD.    

 

   
 
 

Meeting ended at 2.05 p.m. 

ITEMS DEALT WITH  

UNDER DUTIES  

EXERCISABLE BY THE COMMITTEE 

 

 


